Pensioners 1963
A Letter was produced by the Clerk regarding the pension paid to Mrs Mary Millar of the Flesher Craft. After a full discussion and hearing the Deacon and Boxmaster of that Craft, it was unanimously agreed to discontinue Mrs Millar’s pension, in view of her attitude.

…it was agreed to fix the Pension allowance at £43 for wholes, with halves in proportion and subject to the withdrawal of Mrs Millar as above mentioned, the whole of the applications in the lists submitted by the various Trades were agreed to.
No record of the totals for each Trade is recorded.

Innes A. Duffus 
Archivist to the Nine Incorporated Trades of Dundee

